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TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS M~D RECREATION 
CITY HALL ANNEX 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

November 17, 1969 

M E M O R A N D U M 

Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 

Stan Martin 

Letter Dated October 30, 1969, from 
State Highway Department of Georgia 

Mr . Jack Delius has asked me to study the proposal from 
the State Highway Department and to advise you as to 
what action the City should take regarding the corres­
pondence mentioned above . 

I apologize for the delay in answering your request. 
It was necessary to have our Parks Engineering staff 
and the Chairman of the Parks Committee review the 
proposal and make their recommendations. 

We are .all in agreement that the City should participate 
in this pioject. Also, we approve the selection of 
properties to be included initially. Our department 
would like to have some influence in the landscaping 
plans and we would sugges t tree planting designed for 
low maintenance at the present time. 

I have draft ed a reply to Mr . Lewis Parker for your 
signature which is enc losed. You are welcome to rewrite 
the letter if you wish t o make any changes. 

Thank you for your continued assistance and support. 
/, 

STMJr:bf 
Enclosures 
cc: jack De lius 

I Dan Sweat 




